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Greetings,                                                                                       February 2019 
 
This month has been fairly quiet. The children are studying hard, as the tests for the end of the term 
will be here soon. They did get a day off recently to attend the annual home school group sports day. 
Trips like this are a highlight for the children. 
 

 

 
 
Philip had shoulder surgery this month. It was from an old injury from his sports days at school. 
Thankfully once they got in there, they were able to keep it simple, which will speed up his recovery. 
He will be very happy once his recovery period is over. It’s hard to hold a good man down, and he 
really wants to get back to work. 
 
Micky and Retha had a day out as part of an environmental awareness day. Teachers and staff from 
various schools in our area were invited to Shidzidzi Lodge in Welgevonden game reserve to learn 



about the future developments of the reserve’s environmental awareness programme. It was very 
informative and included game drives on the way into the property and on the way back out. Most of 
the attendees had never done anything like this. We all learned a lot that day. Currently we have a 
gentleman, who is sponsored by Welgevonden, come to teach the children once a week. His name is 
Moji and he’s been incredible with the children. He is very good at keeping their attention. 
 

 
 
February birthdays were David (9), Sarah (6), Solomon (7), and Piet (18). 
 

 
 
 
God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 

 
 


